
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Monthly Meeting Tuesday 4th Feb 2025 

Commenced 7.00 PM Ballina RSL CLUB 
Chair – David Felsch 

Minute Taker – Di Vickery 
Attendance - As per sign-on book 

 
 

Visitors: Keith Williams 
 
Apologies: None 
 
Minutes of April Meeting:  Moved by Russel Kelly and 2nd’d by Santo Pnnisi 
 
Member Welfare:  No one reported the poor welfare of any of our members. All Good!  
 
Correspondence In: CHMC sent a letter offering grants for 2025 Building grants for 
community Infrastructure projects  for between $5,000 and $100,000.  
 
Treasurers Report: Russel delivered the treasurers  report. Most income was registration 
related at this time of year with 39 members fee’s. and 59 rego’s.  
Outgoing was the CHMC fee’s. 
There is the ongoing issue of the Not For Profit Self Reporting Tax Return,  need to be done. 
No one has currently put their hand up to compose the return, however we don't think it to 
be a very complex or difficult exercise. 
It is a new initiative from ATO so accountants don’t have any experience of it.  
There is no email relating to this. The letter came in a letter through the Post.  
 
Merchandise: Is present tonight however there has been no change or sales of late.  
 
Registrations:  Santo said that we are behind with the registrations because of the 
December meeting being replaced by the Christmas Party Dinner. Rego’s didn't happen.  
We are still completing the backlog tonight . We have 94 cars until now and ongoing.  
3 photographs are required to be set into the Webmaster ballinaclassicsweb@gmail.com   
RSM have been doing inspections on Blue Slips in town making sure of compliance. 
 
Events:  This Saturday’s Breakfast Run 8th will be to Summerland House for all to come. 
Sunday 23rd  February  North Coast Show & Shine and Swap Meet is to be held at the  
Ballina Jockey Club it is a huge event  and very well organised.  
 
On the drawing board is a run to Tintenbar Distillery, however no food is available there.  
Another thought is to Run to A Farm n Elis Road Alstonville, no food available there either.  
 
Our Christmas Party was a great success, we look forward to this years at a different venue.  
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General Business: David Felsch brought up the subject of Pink Slips for Historic RWC 
needing to be hand written in book, are becoming more difficult to find shops who do so.  
 
Editor:  Our previous Editor has retired and our new Editor was not present tonight.  
 
Webmaster Report:  Not present tonight. 
 
Lucky Door Prize: Lindsay Smith not present and no door prize was offered. 
 
Thank you for such great attendance 
 
Meeting Closed at 7.45 
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